
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 28, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
  
Public Utility Commission of Oregon   
Attn: Filing Center  
201 High Street SE, Suite 100  
Post Office Box 1088   
Salem, Oregon 97308-1088  
 
Re: UM 2139 – Withdrawal of Application to Defer Costs Associated with Restoration of 

Service Due to Damage to Williams Pipeline District Regulator Station 

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (NW Natural or Company), files herewith a 
withdrawal of its application for deferred accounting treatment of damage and restoration costs 
associated with the December 2020 outage in White Salmon, Washington. 
 
Since the petition was filed, NW Natural received proceeds from an insurance carrier for a 
large portion of the costs it incurred during the outage.  Therefore, NW Natural is withdrawing 
this application and respectfully requests that this docket be closed. 

 
Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following:  

 
eFiling 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs  
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street  
Portland, Oregon 97204  
Phone: (503) 610.7330 
Fax: (503) 220.2579 
eFiling@nwnatural.com  

 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Natasha Siores 
 
Natasha Siores 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
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